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WEST VIRGINIA LEGISLATURE 

STATE CAPITOL 

CHARLESTON, WEST VIRGINIA 25305 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: All Members, West Virginia Senate and House of Delegates 

FROM: Craig Blair, President-Lieutenant Governor 

Roger Hanshaw, Speaker �rl' @. 
DATE: June 9, 2021 

The Joint Committee on Government and Finance has authorized the creation of a Joint 

Committee on Redistricting to be comprised of all the members from the Redistricting Committees of 

the Senate and House of Delegates. The President of the Senate and the Speaker of the House selected 

the majority members and the Minority Leaders of their respective houses recommended the minority 

members for appointment to this committee. In addition, care was taken to guarantee that the current 

congressional districts are equally represented. The following members have been appointed to their 

respective Redistricting Committees: 

SENATE REDISTRICTING COMMITTEE 

Charles S. Trump IV, Chair 

Mike Caputo 

Glenn D. Jeffries 

Rupie Phillips 

Chandler Swope 

Dave Sypolt 

Eric Tarr 

Ryan W. Weld 

Michael A. Woelfel 

HOUSE REDISTRICTING COMMITTEE 

Gary Howell, Chair 

Amy Summers, Vice Chair 

Bill Anderson 

Brent Boggs 

Nathan Brown 

Moore Capito 

Paul Espinosa 

Shawn Fluharty 

Geoff Foster 

Marty Gearheart 

Sean Hornbuckle 

Eric Householder 

David Kelly 

Kayla Kessinger 

Daniel Linville 

Zach Maynard 

Jeff Pack 

Matt Rohrbach 

Ruth Rowan 

Doug Skaff 

Joe Statler 

Erikka Storch 

Steve Westfall 

John Williams 

Even if you are not a member of this committee, you will still have the ability to participate in the 

redistricting process. The Joint Committee on Redistricting will be traveling throughout the state this 

summer, hosting public hearings to gather feedback from our citizens and to ensure that they have an 

opportunity to be heard. It will also ensure that the process is interactive, transparent and productive as 

we shape our Senate, House, and Congressional Districts for the next ten years. 

All members of the Senate and House are welcome to attend any of these meetings, and we would 

encourage you to do so . 


